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Contact Information
1510 Sisisky Blvd.  •  Fort Lee, VA 23801

Phone: 804-733-1558
Facebook: Fort Lee Family Housing

TIME FOR FUN IN THE SUN

Our CEO’s Message

Dear HMC Residents,

I am honored and humbled to be a part of 
the Hunt Military Communities’ family. As 
the new CEO, I look forward to continuing 
with the company vision of providing 5-Star 
Service and excellence in housing. As a 
former Marine, I understand �rst-hand the 
challenges service members and their 
families face when moving to a new 
community and the importance of 

providing quality housing.

Over the next several months, I will be visiting many of our HMC 
communities with the intention of meeting residents, touring 
homes, and looking for ways to make your living experience the 
very best it can be. I will tirelessly search for ways Hunt Military 
Communities can improve our service delivery and homes to 
enrich the lives of our residents. Our nation’s military service 
members became my heroes after two combat tours in the Marine 
Corps, and I greatly look forward to serving our military families. As 
always, we want your feedback, and our Hunt Promise Helpline 
(https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/contact-us) provides 
an easy way for you to share your feedback or address concerns 
that have not been appropriately tended to at the site level. 
Transparency and open communication will help HMC to provide 
you great service. 

Brian Stann

CEO
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Pest Control: Every Tuesday
Work orders must be submitted by 3 pm the Monday prior.

Music on the Lawn
Another successful event for our wonderful FLFH residents! We handed out over 300 
freshly popped popcorn bags and deliciously spun cotton candy sponsored by 
T-Mobile. Live music echoed throughout the neighborhoods played by NoLast Names 
and residents got the chance to win some free Richmond Flying Squirrels tickets for 
Military Appreciation Night with a hula hoop contest.

Beat the Heat - Summer Safety
Remember to be safe while having fun out in the sun. Here are a few tips to staying cool 
this summer.

1.  Dress Light: Wear loose �tting clothing.

2.  Stay Cool: Remember to cool o� inside with some AC periodically throughout the day.

3.  Eat Light: It’s best to avoid hot and heavy meals if you plan on spending a lot of 
time outside in the heat.

4.  Use Sunscreen: Make sure you are using sunscreen that is SPF 15+ when going 
outside. Don’t forget the tops of your head and ears!

5.  Cool Down: If you get too hot, try to drink some water and take a cool shower or bath.

6.  Stay Hydrated: Remember to stay hydrated! Try to avoid alcohol and liquids with 
large amounts of sugar.

7.  Stay Safe: Never leave infants, pets, or children in parked cars!

8.  Learn: Stay informed and learn how to prevent, recognize, and treat heat-related illnesses.
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AUGUST EVENTS

SAVE THE DATE
August 7th
Purple Heart Day

August 3rd
National Night Out
6:00pm - 7:30 pm

August 4-11th
Pet of the Month Contest

August 11th
Backpack Brigade Pick Up
10:00 am - 12:00 pm

August 3rd
Trash/Recycling/Bulk
Trash Pickup

August 10th
Trash/Recycling/Bulk
Trash Pickup

August 16th
Trash/Recycling/Bulk
Trash Pickup

August 12th
Backpack Brigade Pick up
2:00pm - 4:00 pm

August 19-26th
Yard of the Month

August 23rd
Trash/Recycling/Bulk
Trash Pickup

August 25th
Last day to register for
Community Yard Sale

August 27-29th
Community Yard Sale

August 30th
Trash/Recycling/Bulk
Trash Pickup

Employee Spotlight
Jazmine Blackwell
Jazmine is a Resident Services 
Specialist here at Fort Lee Family 
Housing. She used to model at the 
age of 14-16. One day she hopes to 
open a non-pro�t organization to 
assist little girls with low self-esteem. 
What she loves about her job is how her team members are so helpful 
and approachable. She is the primary point of contact for all 
resident-related inquires, and she participate in monthly functions held 
by the site to assist in resident retention.

Pet of the Month Photo Contest
Be sure to follow us on Facebook at “Fort Lee Family Housing,” and post 
your pet’s photo in the comment section under the Pet of the Month 
Photo Contest post. August’s Pet of the Month Photo Contest will run from 
August 4-11, 2021. You can also email your photo entries to 
fortleefamilyhousingleasing@huntcompanies.com by 12:59 EST on 
August 11th for a chance to win a prize.

One cat and one dog winner will be randomly selected and announced on 
August 12th on the Fort Lee Family Housing Facebook page.

Yard of the Month Photo Contest
Show us what you’ve been working on this summer. Follow us on Facebook 
“Fort Lee Family Housing” and post your yard photo in the comment section 
under the Yard of the Month Photo Contest post. August’s Yard of the 
Month Photo Contest will run from August 19-26, 2021. You can also email 
your photo entries to fortleefamilyhousingleasing@huntcompanies.com 
by 12:59 EST on August 26th for a chance to win a prize.

We will choose the winners from the pictures we receive and announce 
them on our Facebook page.

Backpack Brigade
Hunt Heroes Foundation and Operation Homefront collaborated to 
support military families during this Back-to-School season. Backpacks will 
be �lled with various school supplies and will be ready for the families who 
have been con�rmed for pick up inside of the Main Welcome Center (1510 
Sisisky Blvd) in the Community Room on Wednesday, August 11th from 
10:00 am – 12:00 pm and on Thursday, August 12th from 2:00 – 4:00 pm. 
Registration for this event is closed and all backpacks have been claimed.

Community Wide Yard Sale
Fort Lee Family Housing will be hosting the monthly Community Yard Sale 
on Friday, August 27th from 4:00 – 7:00 pm and 8:00 am – 3:00 pm on 
Saturday, August 28th & Sunday, August 29th. You do not have to participate 
on all days. Message us on our Facebook page or send us an email to 
fortleefamilyhousingleasing@huntcompanies.com no later than Thursday, 
August 26th with your address and days you will be participating. FLFH will 
post a list of all the addresses that will be participating. We kindly ask that 
you do not post any yard sale signs as we will take care of all the messaging.

Congratulations to Our May Pet of the Month Winners
          Enzo Broomall (Dog) & Lui Lundell (Cat)
They both received gift bags with plenty of treats and toys for the month.

July’s Red, White, and Blue Porch Decor Contest
Jennifer Afualo-Robinson, Shyshy Dre, and Ewa Yartey.





CONTEST WINNER: MICHAEL LEE JR.

SIDEWALK CHALK ART
CONTEST

Amanda Mason

Courtnie

Daniella B

Frazier Family Josie G

Kat HM

Kymber S.

Lindsey Moser

Nanci G



IS GOING “PAY” PERLESS!

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

E F F E C T I V E  S E P T E M B E R  1s t

Bene�ts of Paying Online
Eliminates the Need to Drop O� Payments
Secure Payments Can Be Made Right from Your Phone
or Device
Payments are Posted to Your Account Immediately
Email Receipts are Sent Directly to Your Inbox
Never Forget a Payment Again, Set Up Recurring
Account Payments
Pay Without Fees for Direct Bank Account Payments

The Safe, Secure, and Seamless way to make payments.

Please contact our o�ce if you need assistance setting up online
payments via the Hunt Resident App/Portal or WIPS. 

WIPS
walk in payment system

Scan the QR code with your
phone to download the 
Hunt Resident App

Starting September 1st HMC will be accepting online payment options only.
Residents may utilize the following online payment services:

Hunt Resident App      • Hunt Resident Portal • WIPS Walk In Payment System
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